From:
 Dc Major

 To:
 M25 Junction 10

 Subject:
 adequacy of consultation

 Date:
 09 July 2019 10:28:04

Dear Sir,

Further to your letter dated 19th June 2019 Bracknell Forest Council does not wish to make any representations in respect of the above.

Kind regards

Dc Major Planning, Transport and Countryside Place, Planning and Regeneration Bracknell Forest Council

Tel: 01344 351129

Email: DcMajor@Bracknell-Forest.gov.uk Web: www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk

This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018, the General Data Protection Regulation and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Borough Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. Email: mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves.
